
 
 

 
 

Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on 
your own understanding.      – Proverbs 3:5 

Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

  

 

 

      November 22, 2021 

105 Allen St.                                   
Jenera, Ohio 45841 
Office: 419.326.4685 
Fax: 419.326.4685 
 
Secretary 
Janet Weihrauch 
Ext. 100 
tlsoffice@tlcjenera.org 
 
Preschool 
Mrs. Jessica Krueger 
Ext. 103 
Jkrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
Kindergarten 
Mrs. Connie Krueger 
Ext. 102 
ckrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
1st and 2nd Grade 
Miss Brittany Jensen 
Ext. 101 
bjensen@tlcjenera.org 
 
3rd-5th Grade 
Mrs. Linda Baumann 
Ext. 104 
lbaumann@tlcjenera.org 
 
6th-8th Grade 
Mr. Joshua von Stein 
Ext. 105 
jvonstein@tlcjenera.org 
 
Aide 
Mrs. Heather Kretz 
Ext. 106 
hkretz@tlcjenera.org

   This Week @ Trinity: 

 

 
 
 

 
Before School Care There will be no before school care Tuesday morning, Nov 23.  After 
school care will run as normal. 

 
MLS Visit A representative from Michigan Lutheran Seminary will be visiting Trinity on 
Tuesday, November 23. If you would like more information on enrolling your child at 
MLS for high school, please contact the office or Pastor Nowak. 

 
Parent Teacher Conferences Parent teacher conferences will take place on Tuesday, 
November 23. Please refer to the schedule you received last week. Parents should wear a 
mask to their conference. 

 
   Soccer and Volleyball Party! 
   Save the date for Thursday, December 2.  There will be basketball practice that Thursday     
   and afterwards, everyone can then head to Stevie B’s between 6:30-7:00.  It is on the later  
   side, but there will be no school the next day so hopefully that makes a difference.  See  
   you there! 

 
December 3 Even though we are not attending the MLS basketball tournament, we will 
still have Friday, December 3 off of school as planned. Enjoy the long weekend! 
 
Christmas Service Practice All students who are not members of another congregation 
are expected to attend our Christmas service practices on Saturday, December 11 and 18 
from 10:00 AM-11:30 AM. Please meet in the church sanctuary. 
 
Hot Lunch Menu We are pleased to be able to once again offer hot lunch for our 
students. Students should bring their payment on the day that they wish to take hot lunch. 
Otherwise, they will be billed for their meal. Our current menu is: 
Angus Burger    $2.00 Pepperoni Hot Pockets  $1.00 
      Corn Dog   $0.50 
Mini Pizza Bagels (4 bite sized) $1.00 PB&J Uncrustable  $1.00 
Ham and Cheese Hot Pockets    $1.00 Beef & Bean Burrito  $0.50 
 
 
 

 
 

22 – Monday  5:00-6:30 PM—Basketball practice 
23 – Tuesday  3:30-7:30 PM—Parent teacher conferences 
Wednesday 24-Friday 26—No school—Thanksgiving vacation 
28—Sunday  9:20 AM—Bible Study and Sunday School 
   8:00 & 10:30 AM—Worship Service 
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Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

 
After Care During basketball season, after care will be provided until 5:00 PM. All students must be picked up at that 
time, or attend basketball practice. Basketball players are encouraged to bring their own snack to eat during after care 
before practice. Please remember that there is a suggested donation for this service. 
 
CHRISTMAS FOR KIDS is scheduled for Saturday December 18 from 12:30-3:00 PM. This one day Christmas VBS 
will give children an opportunity to celebrate and learn about the true meaning of Christmas.  The program features 
activity stations where kids learn about the Savior's birth, praise him in song, make crafts, play games, and enjoy snacks 
together. The program is for children age 3 through 5th grade. Please register at tlcjenera.org.  You can also pick up 
registration forms and flyers in the back of church. Register by December 8.  Questions--contact Jenny Boehm (262) 391-
7994. 
 
FREE LUNCH: Trinity children are invited to stay at church after their Christmas service practice on Saturday, 
December 18. A free lunch will be served in the church basement. After lunch, children (age 3 - 5th grade) are invited to 
participate in Christmas for Kids from 12:30-3:00 PM at school.  Questions--contact Jenny Boehm (262) 391-7994. 
 
Athletics 
Please wash and return all soccer/volleyball/sports day jerseys ASAP! 
 
Basketball practice for grades 3rd-8th this week is MONDAY November 22 from 5:00-6:30 PM. Practice will resume 
with the usual Tuesday/ Thursday schedule beginning the 30th.  Time will be 5-7:00pm.  After school care is available.  It 
is recommended to pack an additional snack to tide them over, and it is suggested that there is a monetary donation for 
this service. 
 
Hymn of the Week: None 
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